Stacey Modrusan
Hermon

There definitely needs to be a waiting period for any mandates for the Covid vaccine.
This is especially true for our young people and children. This should not be a
requirement for children to go to school at any level currently. There has not been
enough testing on these vaccines, not enough data, and our children, actually
everyone deserves for this to be tested and investigated more.



